
 

 

HERITAGE LAW COLLEGE 

KOLKATA 

 

Ref: HLC/28/06/20/16                           30/06/2020 

 

NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 

 

Further to our Notice Ref. No.HLC/24/06/20/12 dated 01/06/2020 regarding the Summer 

Vacation, please note that as advised by the Department of Higher Education, 

Government of West Bengal and Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India, to 

combat spread of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19),  the college will remain closed till 31 

July 2020.  

 

Please check for updates and further notifications, including the date of reopening of the 

Institute for students/commencement of online classes, on the Institute's website. 

 

Prof. (Dr.) S S CHATTERJI 

Principal 

 

 


